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PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
DATE:  June 12, 2024 

 

CONTACT: Amanda Brownlee, Civil Engineer – (406) 771-1258 

 

EAST FIESTA STREET RECONSTRUCTION ROAD CLOSURE 

 GREAT FALLS, Montana – The City of Great Falls has a contract with 

United Materials of Great Falls, for a street reconstruction project. The construction 

activity will require a road closure of East Fiesta from Ferguson Drive to Durango 

Drive, between June 17th, 2024 and August 30th, 2024. During the construction 

period East Fiesta will be closed to all traffic. The contractor will provide barricades, 

cones, and closure signs in the area of construction. The public’s patience and 

consideration during this process is appreciated.  For more information about the East 

Fiesta Street Reconstruction project, contact Amanda Brownlee, at 406-771-1258. 
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